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Feast of the Dedication of the Lateran Basilica in Rome
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Mary Yori Sexton

Weekly Planner

SUNDAY 11/9 $ Stewardship Sunday

Dedication of the Lateran Basilica

10 AM–12 PM   CCD in Session

10:30 AM–1 PM H.N.S. Mass/Mtg-Ch Cent Hall

1–3 PM  Fil–Am Mtg Cent Hall

MONDAY 11/10

1–4 PM   St. Anne Seniors Cent Hall

3–4 PM  Legion of Mary Convent

TUESDAY 11/11
Veterans Day

12:15 PM  BINGO Cent Hall

3–4 PM   Holy Hour for Priests Church

WEDNESDAY 11/12

THURSDAY 11/13

7–9 PM   OLG Choir Practice Convent

FRIDAY 11/4
12:15 PM  BINGO Cent Hall

6:30–7:30 PM  OLG Folkloric Dance Class Cent Hall

7:30–9:30 PM  J&M Prayer Mtg Convent

SATURDAY 11/15 

SUNDAY 11/16 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

7:30 AM–1:30 PM Parish Pancake Breakfast  
  Cent Hall

NO CCD CLASSES

1–3 PM  Fil–Am Mtg Cent Hall

Liturgies

Saturday Evening Church English 5:30 PM

(anticipating Sunday)     Misa Español 7 PM

Sunday Church 8 AM, 10 AM, 12 Noon 
Monday  Friday: Communion Service Church 7 AM 

Monday  Saturday: Mass Church 9 AM 

Wednesday: Mass Church 7 PM

Holy Hour

Tuesdays Church 3–4 PM

Sacrament of Penance

Saturdays Church 5 PM

or by Appointment

The Cleansing 
of the Temple
Jesus cleansed the Temple because sinful activities interfered 
with worship. Do I need to cleanse my heart of attitudes 
or actions that are coming between me and God?



Prayer Intentions of the Holy Father  
for November

General intention: Lonely people. That all who 

suffer loneliness may experience the closeness of 

God and the support of others. 

Missionary intention: Mentors of seminarians 

and religious. That young seminarians and reli-

gious may have wise and well-formed mentors.

Sunday Readings

First Reading: Ezekiel 47:1–2, 8–9, 12  

Psalm: PS 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9

Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 3:9–11, 16–17 

Gospel: John 2:13-22

Weekday Readings

Monday St Leo the Great

Titus 1:1–9 / PS 24:1B-2, 3-4AB, 5-6 / Luke 17:1–6

Tuesday St Martin of Tours

Titus 2:1–8, 11–14 / PS 37:3-4, 18 AND 23, 27 AND 29 / 

Luke 17:7–10

Wednesday St Josaphat

Titus 3:1–7 / PS 23:1B-3A, 3BC-4, 5, 6 / Luke 17:11–19

Thursday St Frances Xavier Cabrini

Phil 7–20 / PS 146:7, 8-9A, 9BC-10 / Luke 17:20–25

Friday

2 John 4–9 / PS 119:1, 2, 10, 11, 17, 18 / Luke 17:26–37

Saturday St Albert the Great

3 John 5–8 / PS 112:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 / Luke 18:1–8

Offertory
Below is the breakdown and total collection 

for the weekend of November 1-2, 2014:

Saturday, November  1, 2014:

5:30 PM $877.50

7 PM $190.80

Sunday, November 2, 2014:

8 AM $582.62

10AM $1,147.29

12 PM $1,282.71

Total Giving $4,080.92

Reading Recommendations
Beatitudes for the Workplace, Max oliva, SJ

People in the 

workplace are 

asking some dif-

ficult questions 

about how to find 

meaning in their 

work, how to find 

God in daily life, 

and how to bring 

the light of faith 

to ethical issues.

Using the Beati-

tudes of Jesus as a 

framework, Oliva 

explores eight virtues: wisdom, integrity, hones-

ty, compassion, justice for the earth, forgiveness, 

generosity, and courage.

You Are the Eyes of this Bulletin
Every week this bulletin brings you news about the life of the parish, the 
church and the Catholic world. All it is missing is your photos.
Over the past several months 

the staff of St Ann has worked 

diligently to improve the quality 

of this bulletin. We believe 

that a pleasant-looking weekly 

newsletter not only proves more 

effective in delivering relevant 

information about the parish, 

it also contributes to a deeper 

spiritual engagement from 

parishioners. The bulletin also 

gathers news from Catholic life 

beyond the borders of the parish 

in an effort to anchor our local 

life in our universal Church and 

raise parishioner awareness on 

important aspects of what it 

means to be Catholic. At this point 

the one thing we feel is missing is 

more photos to illustrate the life 

of the parish, so we are calling 

YOU out to take photos of parish 

events — fundraisers, meetings, 

committees, volunteers and 

ministries — and send them to 

us  so we could include them in 

the bulletin.  Take photos using 

your cell phone and email them 

to parishoffice@stannesjc.org 

When you send the photo from 

an iPhone, make sure to select 
“Full Size” for better quality:

1 Take photos
Send them in full size to 
parishoffice@stannesjc.org 
with your caption

2

3
Enjoy seeing  them  
in this bulletin

OFFICE OF DIVINE WORSHIP

Contagions Guidelines for the Liturgy
An important element of containing germs and 

disease, both during and outside the liturgy, 

involves common sense. There is no need to 

severely limit liturgical practice due to the fear of 

contagions. Some things to keep in mind:

 Whether you are a priest, minister of the 

Mass or member of the assembly, washhands 

before and after Mass. Make liberal use of 

hand sanitizers.

 If you are not feeling well, refrain from 

receiving the Blood of Christ and avoid 

physical contact with others.

 It is not obligatory to touch during the sign 

of peace; a reverent bow, for example, could 

suffice.

 Persons who feel that they may be contagious 

can legitimately excuse themselves from the 

obligation to attend Mass.

 Priests who are ill and must celebrate Mass 

might consider a separate chalice for their 

own use.

 Parents should determine the level of 

participation in the liturgy of their children, 

especially if they are sick.

 Germs spread more easily in warm, moist 

environments. Even in winter Church 

buildings should be kept cool and dry. Public 

buildings and bathrooms should be cleaned 

regularly.

 Ultimately, each individual needs to deter-

mine their level of liturgical involvement in 

sensitive situations.

 The ill who are homebound long-term should 

consider calling the parish for Communion for 

the sick.



Special Altar Cloth 
For November
On All Souls Day, November 2003, a very 

special cloth was laid on the altar. Over 

the last one hundred years, many gifts 

have been shared with our Parish in 

remembrance of loved ones who have died. 

Quite often, vestments to be used at Mass are 

given. Some of these memorials are sent around 

the world so that priests who cannot afford quality 

vestments may come before the altar properly 

attired. The generosity of the Saint Anne's family 

over the years has touched many other parishes 

and churches. But, with so many years and such 

generous people, we still had vestments that, due 

to age, could no longer be used. 

A very talented seamstress, Jane Cecere, took 

these vestments and created a special altar cloth, 

which recalls all the souls of our faithful departed. 

Twenty-three vestments were used to create the 

40 squares of the All Souls Quilted Altar Cloth. We 

will continue to use this altar cloth during each All 

Souls Novena, as we remember the parishioners 

of the past, with the prayers of the parishioners of 

the present.

R U texting in Church? 
Put the Phone Down!
By Angela CAVE 

Catholic News Service

Entire families navigate their smartphones while 

sharing meals at restaurants. Students text in class. 

Parents take phone calls at their children's sporting 

events and plays. It's no surprise that cellphones 

affect even church.

It has become common for parishes to place blurbs 

in their bulletins about silencing cellphones and 

for lectors to make announcements about it before 

liturgies, reminding parishioners they're in a place of 

worship.

In some places, Massgoers heed the notices – with a 

few exceptions for people who work in emergency 

fields or don't understand how to silence their 

phones. At other parishes, ringtones, texting or even 

taking calls during liturgies can distract the presider 

and the people in the pews.

Dorothy Sokol, parish life director at Our Lady of 

Grace Parish in Ballston Lake, notices phones ringing 

and worshippers texting at Mass, despite signs in 

two different places and announcements cautioning 

against it. She said some people don't know they're 

offending people, but she's distracted by it, especially 

when parents let toddlers play electronic games on 

their phones.

Some parishioners use a tablet or smartphone to 

follow along with the readings for Mass, and “there's 

a place” for that, she said. As for texting, “people 

have to be conscious that they're in church to pray 

with a community and to try, if possible, to put the 

distractions away,” Sokol told The Evangelist, Albany's 

diocesan newspaper. She's not sure how to handle 

teenagers she's seen texting repeatedly.

“What do you say?” she wondered. “Do you give the 

teenager grief when the parents are sitting right next 

to them and not saying anything? The last thing I 

want is for them to stop coming. You have to figure 

out what's best. Unfortunately, asking, ‘What would 

Jesus do?’ isn't a good question” – the Son of God 

never had a cellphone.

Father Richard Carlino, pastor of St. John the 

Evangelist and St Anthony parishes in Schenectady, 

calls himself a “strong endorser of silencing the 

cellphones.” People cooperate for the most part, but 

some don't hear the announcements at the start of 

each Mass.

“It throws my whole concentration off” when a 

phone rings during Mass, Father Carlino said. But “I 

don't think they do it maliciously.”

In recent months, he's also had to talk to parishioners 

about texting —which he considers less distracting 

than a ringing phone, but “still a distraction from 

what they're supposed to be doing in church. Their 

mind is not on the Lord. There are exceptions, but the 

exceptions should be few.”On the other hand, “I'm 

happy they're there, even if they're doing stuff they 

shouldn't be.”

Father Thomas Holmes, pastor of St Henry Parish 

in Averill Park and St Mary Parish in Nassau, gets so 

frustrated by poor technology etiquette at Mass that 

he joked about installing an electric dog fence around 

the churches –— or at least a signal scrambler.

“Almost every weekend, somebody's cellphone goes 

off during Mass, oftentimes during the consecration,” 

he said. “I often laugh, and it's a sarcastic laugh. I've 

said a couple of times, ‘You've got to be kidding me.’ I 

think they should be embarrassed.” There's a sign on 

the door of St Henry's asking those who enter to turn 

their phones off. Father Holmes was puzzled and 

disappointed when he noticed someone had crossed 

out the words. “It's disheartening,” he said. “There's 

no reason for anybody to have their cellphone on in 

church.”

He has spotted teenagers and young adults texting 

at Mass, but hasn't confronted anyone. Texting only 

distracts him if he notices it, but he still wishes it 

didn't happen at all in church.

“I've watched people walk into telephone poles while 

they're texting, so it doesn't surprise me” that it's 

hard to turn off the technology, he said. “People are 

attached. I've had parents tell me that their kids text 

each other while they're sitting next to each other 

on the couch. “Overall, I think people should have a 

little more sense when it comes to their cell phones. 

They forget why they're (at church). It's only an hour 

of their life.”

Andrea Freeman, office manager at St Matthew's in 

Voorheesville, saw someone texting at a wake, but 

said otherwise it doesn't happen there often.

At Christ Our Light Parish in Loudonville, phones gen-

erally aren't a problem, though a ringer did interrupt 

Deacon Dick Thiesen, the parish life director, once as 

he proclaimed the Gospel. He's also seen parents tex-

ting during their children's confirmations.

Pancake Breakfast

You Are Invited To St. Anne's Pancake Breakfast 

on  Sunday, November 16, 2014 in 

Centennial Hall following the 8 AM, 10 AM & 12 

Noon Masses.

 Tickets available only at the rectory

 Admission Ticket is Mandatory To Assist 

With Headcount For Food Preparation!

 Tickets must be “picked up” by November 9th

 No tickets at door!

 No Cost To Attend

 Monetary Donations Would Greatly be 

Appreciated!



Mass intentions

Monday , November 10, 2014

9 AM † Alessandro Belfiore

  (Wife Toni) 

Tuesday, November 11, 2014 

9 AM  Gilda Spazian

  (Frances & Family)  

Wednesday, November 12, 2014 

9 AM † Salvatore Grillo

  (Frances & Angela)   

7 PM  Special Intention  

  (Our Lady of Perpetual Help Group)

Thursday, November 13, 2014

9 AM  Cullen & Rock Families

  (Ruth Cullen)

Friday, November 14, 2014

9 AM † Jolynn Olszewski

  (Ralph & Sallie Donato & Family)

Saturday, November 15, 2014

9 AM  † Pasquale Fusco

  (Teresa Fusco)

5:30 PM † Ronnie Palmares

  (Dulce Coronado)

7:00 PM  Rodriguez Family

  (Wanda Butler)

Sunday, November 16, 2014

8 AM † John & Anna Ondis

  (James)

10 AM  McAlinden & Lang Families

  (Lang Family)

12 PM † Rosalina Leone 

  (Mr. & Mrs. Angelo Tango)

Sanctuary Gifts

For the week of November 9th—  15th, 2014 the 

gifts are offered in honor of:

Altar Wine † Audrey Dzincielewski 
  (Parish Intention)

Altar Bread † Ronald Platt

  (Chris & Cathy Burke)

Sanctuary Lamp † Thomas Mulkeen  
  (Waddleton Family)

Altar Candles † Raymond E. Pastorek

  (Parish Intention)

Praying for the Sick

People will remain on sick list for 2 weeks 

unless otherwise notified: 

Kathleen McGuinness  Diane Shea 

Marie  Portelli  Joseph Callandrillo  

Humberto Quintana  Julia Annicchiarico 

 Al Coulter Sr.  Loretta Dempsey  Javier 

Vega  Jennifer Moloughney  Antoinette 

Maddi  Carol Jordan  Anthony Biggio 

 Sammy DeLeon  Shane Quinn  Alice 

Daly  Sadie Krieger  Emilie Jaworowski 

 Dolores DelMonte  Dianne O’Sullivan  

Carl Carlson  Larry Bello  Miyuki Campbell  

  Diane Albert  Meghan Connaughton

Hudson Catholic Mother's Guild 

Celebrate  “The First 50 Years”

Join the Hudson Catholic Mother's Guild 

on Sunday, November 9, 2014 from 

Noon to 4:00 p.m for a  Casino-in-the-

Park at Lincoln Park, Jersey City. 

GRAND PRIZE: 2 Tickets to “Beautiful” the 
Carole King Musical Sunday, December 7, 2014 
3:00 p.m. with Dinner and Transportation to & 
from NYC 

For additional information, please call: Pat Cassaro – 201-725-4437 or  Mary Ellen Cangiano – 201-858-

2524. Hudson Catholic Mother's guild is located at 790 Bergen Avenue, Jersey City, NJ  07306

Religious Education News
Faith Formation (CCD) for children in grades 
K through 9 takes place on Sunday mornings, 
beginning with the 10 AM Mass followed by 
45 minute to 1 hour class sessions.  Parents 
and Guardians are required to accompany 
their children to Mass, as a family, and are 
encouraged to get involved in the spiritual and 
faith formation of their kids, ‘You are the first 
teachers of your children in the ways of Faith.’ 
(Rite of Baptism) 

Questions and concerns regarding registration 
or any other area of the program may be 
directed to Ms. Judith Anne Waddleton either in 
person on Sundays and by appointment, or via 
telephone,( 201) 360-0838 extension 6.

Children are dismissed on Nelson Avenue at the 

following time:

 Grades K-1 @ 11:45 am

 Grades 2-3 @ 11:50 am; 

 Grades 4-5 @ 11:55 am 

 Grades 6-9 @ 12:00 noon

Upcoming sessions:

 Nov. 9 – CCD in Session, Thanksgiving Food 

Drive

 Nov. 16 – Parish Pancake Breakfast; NO CCD 

CLASS; See Bulletin Flyer

 Nov. 23 – CCD in session

 Nov. 30 – NO CCD; THANKSGIVING RECESS

Ministry to the Sick
 We hope to give to all the sick and aged in our 

parish the opportunity to receive the Eucharist. 

If you or someone you know can no longer get to 

church, and would like a Eucharistic Minister to bring you Communion, please 

call St. Anne's Rectory at 201-360-0838 or email webmaster@stannesjc.com. We 

ask that you pray for the sick in our community and for the Eucharistic Ministers 

– that they may worthily and gracefully share the Lord's Presence.

Novena of Masses – November 2014
Requested for Requested by

† Alessandro Belfiore Toni Belfiore

† Salvatore Grillo Frances & Angela

 Gilda Spazian Frances & Family

 In Thanksgiving  Ralph & Sallie 

 to the Lord Donato & Family

† Madelyn Delaney Fred Reich

†  Dolly Romano Anthony Tornabe  

  & Family

 Lawrence Shin Shin Family

†  Ronald Hertenstein  Parish Intention

 1st Anniversary in Heaven 

†  William Regelsky  Parish Intention

  1st Anniversary in Heaven 

† Paul Grundling  Parish Intention

 1st Anniversary in Heaven

†  Olga Maccaronio  Parish Intention

 1st Anniversary in Heaven

 Theodore Steinberger Richard Santoro



Catholic Education

Saint John's Open House
The Staten Island Campus Open House will be held 
on Saturday, November 22nd from 10:00am - 3:00pm, 
and will provide students and their families 
the opportunity to learn more about St. John's 
University, our Vincentian heritage, the benefits 
of a Catholic university education, our prestigious 
academic programs, international service learning 
opportunities, and more.

ALL REUNION, St Augustine's School
On November 21st, 2014, St Augustine School, Union 
City, will be having an ALL REUNION. Visit your old 
alma mater, interact with former classmates and 
teachers and find out how you can contribute to the 
SAS Legacy. $25 includes appetizers and soft drinks. 
School tours will be given; Monies raised will go to 
the Sr Roberta O'Hea Scholarship Fund. Please send 
check to St Augustine's School to reserve your spot. Last 
day to purchase tickets in November 14.

God in the Present Moment Retreat

A meditative approach along with periods of 
silence, reflection and discussion will be used to 
help us deepen our awareness of God's presence. 
Men and women are invited to a retreat day “God  
in the Present Moment” December 20, 9 AM - 3PM at 
Benedictine Center, Elizabeth NJ .  $35 lunch included.   
The retreat is open to women for the weekend 
December 19-21. ($135 weekend - women only) 
Registration required.  Call 908-353-3028 or email 
maritaosb@aol.com.

Archdiocesan Youth Conference Day

Have your High School teens join us for a 
GREAT Day of Music, Prayer and Reflection on 
Saturday November 22nd from 9:30am to 9pm at 
the Archdiocesan Youth Retreat Center, Kearny NJ. 
Archbishop Hebda will deliver an opening prayer 
to kick off a day that includes workshops, general 
sessions with keynote speakers Chris Padgett and 
Bob Perron, Eucharistic Adoration, Lunch AND 
Dinner, Reconciliation, Mass and a closing dance.
Admission is ONLY 20 dollars a PERSON. To learn 
more and get group registration materials at www.
newarkoym.com

Catholic Charities Food Drive

The Catholic Charities’ Emergency Food and Nutrition 

Network (CCEFNN) Thirtieth Annual Harvest of Hope 

Food Drive provides an opportunity for schools to 

respond to those in need in our area. Your participation 

in the Harvest of Hope Drive (October 16 – December 

31) can make an important difference to the many 

families we help in the four counties of Essex, Hudson, 

Union and Bergen. For more information, call (973) 266-

7966

Volunteers To Cook Turkeys
St. Anne's will be hosting its annual Thanksgiving Dinner in Centennial Hall on 

Thursday, November 27th for the poor, lonely and the homeless of the parish.

We are looking for volunteers in this endeavor to help with setup, assist Thanksgiving Day and cleanup;  

MOST IMPORTANTLY, VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO COOK TURKEYS AND DELIVER THEM “HOT” 

THANKSGIVING MORNING BY 11:00 AM to Centennial Hall; turkey and pan will be supplied by us.

If interested in helping or being a guest, please contact Mary Stewart at 201-653-6717.

Safeguarding Children and Addressing Abuse

The Archdiocese Has Long Recognized 
the Pain of Child Sexual Abuse
Since his arrival in 2001 and his participation in the 

drafting of the Charter for the Protection of Children 

and Young People, Archbishop Myers has on many 

occasions either individually or with bishops in the 

United States, with the Holy Father, and with clergy 

throughout the world, acknowledged publicly the 

pain that sexual offenders inside the Church have 

inflicted on the innocent.  At Chrism Masses before 

the entire presbyterate and parish representatives 

of the Archdiocese, in media interviews, in 

statements issued by the United States Conference 

of Catholic Bishops, and in essays and columns, 

Archbishop Myers has stated that “a Church which 

spends the largest portion of its resources and the 

largest portion of its personnel in serving children, 

can never, and will never, condone anything which 

harms those children…We also extend our apology 

and our assurance of support and help to those who 

have been harmed and who are seeking healing 

and support.”

Beyond words, however, are actions.  Assistance 

to victims, training and background checks of 

staff and volunteers, reporting accusations to civil 

authorities, removing clergy with substantiated 

accusations – these are clear indications that the 

Archbishop and the Archdiocese abhor child abuse. 

What's more, 20 years ago, the Archdiocese was 

one of the first dioceses in the country to establish 

a formal Review Board of experts with legal, law 

enforcement, clinical and investigative background 

to examine allegations of abuse and recommend to 

the Archbishop action under Church law.

SUNDAY BINGO
November 23, 2014  January 4, 2015 

February 1, 2015  March 8, 2015 
at  St. Anne's Church, 3545 Kennedy Blvd., JC 

starting at 1:30 PM  
in Centennial Hall (Doors Open 12 Noon)



CARPET  TILE  LINOLEUM  HARDWOOD FLOORS CONTRACT WORK

• CARPET REMNANTS (100’s in stock) • NEXT DAY INSTALLATION
• VERTICAL & MINI BLINDS • FREE ESTIMATES
• FREE SHOP AT HOME • PERGO LAMINATES

NO PAYMENT • NO INTEREST - FOR 6 MONTHS

3408 KENNEDY BLVD., JERSEY CITY, NJ                                             T: 201-792-2712   F: 201-792-0321

CONSUMER

CARPETS
Special Prices For Our 20th Anniversary - Just Mention Ad!

Open

Sunday

DRENNAN 

BROTHERS LLC
Roofing • Siding • Windows • Gutters

Fast, Friendly Service

201-388-5299

Joseph T. Discepola D.M.D.

PA - DENTIST

Dr. Laurence Weil, DDS

“We Cater

To Cowards”

Hours by Appointment

All Insurances Welcome

281 Central Ave., Jersey City

201-659-0295

WEDDING AND PARTY CAKES 
OUR SPECIALTY

Monteleone’s
Bakery
798-0576
Fax: 

201-798-1454

TASTY PASTRY
739-41 Newark Ave.
Jersey City

Robert 
Borowicz DMD

Family Dentistry

3338 Kennedy Blvd.
Jersey City, NJ 07307

201-659-3042
www.drbjerseycitydentist.com

Private Piano Lessons

for Kids

201-993-1265

www.pianoplaygroundlessons.com

For Information On  

Advertising, 

Please Call Our  

Parish Representative

Mike Febbie 

at 800-888-4574 ext. 3449 or 

Email: mfebbie@4LPi.com

This Space Available

HUDSON
FARMERS 
MARKET

Autumn is here 

Get your Apples in many varieties

Huge selection of mums in various colors          

Pumpkins, Gourds, Corn stalks

All Your Garden Needs For The Fall 

201-792-2992

3437 Kennedy Blvd., Jersey City
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